
 
 

The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, rail, bike, pedestrian, and lagoon improvement projects. 
Detour signs will be placed, as needed, to assist motorists through closures. Please note, these closures are subject to change. 

 
 

Week of August 4 
 

HIGHWAY 

• Residents and motorists should expect intermittent nighttime construction noise, lane closures, and ramp closures 
along Interstate 5 (I-5) between Lomas Santa Fe Drive and Palomar Airport Road from Sunday, August 4, 
through Thursday, August 8, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. for material hauling from the highway median. 

 

• Residents and motorists should expect intermittent nighttime construction noise and lights, lane closures, flagging 
operations, and reduced lane widths on Manchester Avenue, Santa Fe Drive, and Encinitas Boulevard at I-5 from 
Sunday, August 4, through Thursday, August 8, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. for bridge, road, and bike/pedestrian work.  

 

• Motorists should expect intermittent daytime construction noise, flagging operations, and reduced lane widths along 
Manchester Avenue, Encinitas Boulevard, and Santa Fe Drive at I-5 from Monday, August 5, through Friday, 
August 9, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. for bridge, road, and bike/pedestrian work.  

 

 

RAIL 

• Residents and businesses near San Elijo Avenue, Coast Highway 101, and Chesterfield Drive, just north of the 
San Elijo Lagoon in Cardiff-by-the-Sea, can expect intermittent daytime construction noise from Monday, August 5, 
through Friday, August 9, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. for revegetation. 

 

 

LAGOON/BIKE/PEDESTRIAN 

• Residents and businesses near San Elijo Avenue, between Chesterfield Drive and Santa Fe Drive in Cardiff-by-
the-Sea, can expect intermittent daytime construction from Monday, August 5, through Friday, August 9, from 7 a.m. 
– 5 p.m., for revegetation on the Coastal Rail Trail bikeway. 
 

• As part of the San Elijo Lagoon Restoration Project. motorists and businesses along Coast Highway 101 between 
the San Elijo Lagoon inlet and southern end of the San Elijo Lagoon west basin in Cardiff-by-the-Sea can expect 
intermittent daytime construction noise, narrowed lanes, and/or controlled traffic flagging operations from Monday, 
August 5, through Friday, August 9, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. for sand placement along the western embankment of the 
lagoon inlet above rock slope protected areas. 

 

• To view current San Elijo Lagoon trail closures please visit thenaturecollective.org/trails. For information on the San 
Elijo Lagoon Restoration project, please visit thenaturecollective.org/project/san-elijo-lagoon-restoration. 

 
Sign up for project updates at KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC,                                                                                                   

or text BuildNCC to 313131 to receive construction alerts. For questions, please call 844-NCC-0050. 
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